## What would you like to learn?

Tell us your thoughts on ATOD sector training priorities and you could win a \$50 gift voucher!



surveymonkey.com/r/6DZF3RL

We are planning our schedule of professional development and training for the Tasmanian ATOD sector over the next two years. To ensure that we are meeting the needs of the sector, we would appreciate your participation in our survey.

Your input will help us tailor our calendar of training programs and ensure that they address the most pressing issues for the sector.

Survey closes 31 March 2023 Questions? Contact dan@atdc.org.au



